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Township of Uxbridge 
51 Toronto St South 
Uxbridge, ON L9P lHl 

Attention : Debbie Leroux 
Director of legislative Services/Clerk 

Dear Ms Leroux: 

Re: Site Plan Amendment Application to MNRF 
Miller Boyington Pit #3, licence #6578 

93 Bell Farm Road . 
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Hil t 0 2020 Barrie Ontario~ s 
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- ----- (705) 726-1141 \ 

(877) 726-1141 

Fax: 

(705) 726-0331 

mail@skeltonbrumwell.ca 

www .skelton brumwe ILea 

lot 18, Concession 7, Uxbridge Township, Region of Durham 
Our File: P/N 2412 

As you are aware, Miller Paving limited (Miller) has been working with both the Township of 
Uxbridge and the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF) to find the best way to 
manage the M3-1 and MS-llands in the south west corner of the above-mentioned property 
(subject lands). Multiple meetings have occurred over the last number of years, and it was agreed 
that the subject lands would be surrendered from the Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) licence by the 
MNRF and the Township would assume responsibility through a site plan approval process. This has 
required applications by Miller to both agencies, which included reports, detailed design and peer 
review for the Township application. 

MNRF has just advised us that the application to surrender the subject lands will be a major site plan 
amendment, and as a result we are required to circulate notice of this application to the Township 
and provide opportunity for you to comment. 

The details of the application are as follows: 

o Remove the subject lands from the licenced area {36 ha); 
o The subject lands would then fall under site plan control, governed by the Township of 

Uxbridge under the Planning Act; and 
o The approvals would occur at the same time. 
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We understand that you are well aware of this application, particularly the details of the Site Plan 
Control application. However, should you have any comments or questions regarding the ARA site 
plan amendment to surrender these lands, please provide them to the following MNRF contact by 
March 23, 2020, with a copy to us. 

Ben Keen, Aggregate Resources Officer 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
Aurora District 
SO Bloomington Road 
Aurora, Ontario 
L4G OLS; 

Ben.Keen@ontarlo.ca 

Should MNRF not hear from you by March 23, 2020, they will assume that you have no concerns 
regarding this ARA site plan amendment application. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

Skelton, Brumwell & Associates Inc. 

Per: 

Anne Guiot, MICP, RPP 
Sr Planner- Aggregate Resources 

ATG/sld 
C-20-029 

cc: Ben Keen, Aggregate Resources Officer MNRF 
Tom Jones, Property Manager, Miller Paving Limited 


